CIF Migration - Update
Contributed by Yannick KREMPP Monday, 08 August 2016
Dear CIF Users,
We are now entering a new phase by definitely switching to the new booking system.
As a result, you will now have to authentify yourself on the corresponding booking page itself using your UNIL credentials, and only there (no more login on the website itself).
We remind you that this will work only for users already having a UNIL account, and have been using the CIF platform within the last year.
New users or those who haven't used the platform in more that a year will have to wait a little until our new registration process has been completed.
The CIF Staff

http://cifweb.unil.ch/ Powered by Joomla! Generated: 29 June, 2017, 08:20